
	

 
Proposed transfer of Flegg High School to  
Ormiston Academies Trust (OAT) 
 
Public Questionnaire 
This is a stakeholder questionnaire for the transfer of Flegg High School to Ormiston Academies 
Trust, to become one of the 30+ academies across the OAT network.  

The Governing Body of Flegg High School believes that becoming an OAT academy would be in the 
best interests of the school and community, giving us the opportunity to choose the most 
appropriate curriculum for our pupils, to maximise their enjoyment, success and future prospects. 
Therefore we are planning to transfer to OAT early 2018. 

Return any response by hand or post to the school office: Flegg High School, Somerton Rd, Martham, 
Great Yarmouth NR29 4QD or via email to Julia.Hayes@ormistonacademies.co.uk no later than 
noon on Tuesday 31 October 2017. 

An electronic copy of the questionnaire can be found on the school website. 

If you can provide your details it will help us to validate responses and answer any specific queries. 
However, you do not need to leave your details. 

Name: 

Parent/Carer/Staff/Governor/Other: 

Address: 

 

 

Postcode: 

Telephone Home:     

Mobile: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

How do you feel about the school transferring/becoming an academy sponsored by Ormiston 
Academies Trust (OAT)?  



	

 

Please tick Questions 

 I support the proposals  

 I am not sure and would like more information (particularly on...)  

 

 

 I do not support the proposals because... 

Consultation on name 

We would like your opinion on the name. Flegg High School has a good reputation so we would like 
to keep this, with the addition of Ormiston to show that we are a part of the OAT family. 

We propose to name the school either Flegg High Ormiston Academy or Flegg Ormiston 
Academy, please state which name you prefer and circle your choice below: 

Flegg High Ormiston Academy  Flegg Ormiston Academy  I don’t mind 

Other comments  

Do you have any other comments, concerns or suggestions that you think we should consider?  

 

Thank you for taking the time to complete this response form. Please return any response by 
hand, email or post to the school office no later than noon Tuesday 31 October. 

An electronic copy of the questionnaire can be found on the school website. 


